
 
 

November Recap  

This year went by very fast. It is already December! Last month, we learned about 
‘Thanksgiving’, Pilgrims and about Squanto, the native American who helped the 
Pilgrims a great deal. The children had a wonderful time celebrating our 
Thanksgiving Feast while eating from a long buffet table arranged by them. 
Thanksgiving has always been an enjoyable day for family and friends. It is time to 
give thanks for the good things in our lives. I would like to thank all the parents 
who helped us make the Thanksgiving party a success.  

December Newsletter 

In December our classroom gets all bright and shiny to greet this wondrous time of 
the year where we learn about all the major celebrations of the cultures around us. 
We will honor Diwali, Hanukkah, Christmas, Chinese (Lunar) New Year and Eid which 
is the celebration at the end of Ramadan. 

We will be having our Celebrations around the World Party on Friday, December 13 
from 5 pm to 7 pm. Please make sure you arrive on time because the children will be 
singing the songs they learned before eating the Potluck lunch. Please dress in your 
traditional clothes to come celebrate! During the month we will have more craft 
making and review what the children have learned. 

Dates to remember: 

*Celebrartion around the World party: Friday 12/13 (5:00 pm-7:00 pm) 
Requesting that all the parents join us for a Potluck) 

 

**Christmas Stocking exchange party: Wednesday 12/18 (Please send your child 
to school in red attire and do not forget to bring their exchange gift worth $20.00.) 

 

Pajama Day & Movie Marathon: Friday 12/27                           

School closed: Tuesday 12/24 & Wednesday 12/25 

Birthdays:    Mia & Ramin                      



 
 

 
                     

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 


